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Comments: As a full-time resident of Duquesne, here are my questions regarding the proposed drilling by IC

Exploration, LLC in the San Rafael Valley, Project ID number: 2810-030503-POO-2020-001.

 

Who is going to monitor the project to make sure that IC Exploration, LLC follows all the rules and regs contained

in the PoO?

 

One of the residents here, who is an avid birder, has documented seeing the Yellow Billed Cuckoo several times

in the canyon inbetween the drilling sites.  Why haven't studies been done regarding wildlife that will be disturbed

by the drilling?

 

I can see the drilling sites from my deck, and I'm concerned about the noise, dust, and traffic during the project.  I

understand that this comment period is only for this proposed short term drilling, but if it goes forward, this

becomes a major concern.

 

A major concern to all of us in the area is water.  Has there been a hydrological study done?  If the drilling

happens to hit an aquifer, isn't there a possiblility that there will be an impact on our wells and water supply?

 

Thank you forgiving us the opportunity to comment on this project.

 

Bill Eimers

 

 


